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The Y6B class has completed the topic
which involves the body and it's

defence mechanisms. The class also
discussed and learned about the history

of Human anatomy and how science
and technology has developed over
thousands of years, improving our
knowledge on the anatomy of the

Human body.

The students have learned about
the correct use of adverbs along

with how to use brackets in writing. 
They studied how to write a

dialogue in a story and have written
their own short stories as a

homework. 
In Spelling, they learnt about the

suffix - ible words. 
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This week, the students have engaged
in activities where they were required

to make use of divisibility rules in
order to find solutions to problems.
They also started to encounter cube
numbers and how to solve equations

when given cube numbers.



In Y6, we have been continuing to work on
our front-crawl– we practised following
the lane lines on the pool tiles to help us

to swim straight and glide further. We also
practised our breathing– how to hold our
breath in the water and calmly resurface.
One of the students held their breath for

40 seconds! 

Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Swimming Reminders: 
MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
       SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
       SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

The bell rings at 7:55 am.  Please arrive
before this  time. 
Healthy foods help with children's growth
and development. Always pack healthy
food for your child.
Students are reminded to complete the
Mathematics homework in their WB pages
34-37 Divisibility and Cube numbers.
Star of the Month - Friday, 29th September 

Next week is
Group 2.


